
Class V Roads Study Committee Minutes
September 2, 2014

approved 9/16/14

Present: Fred Stearns, Mike Smith, Dan Brand, Sue MacKenzie, Bill Malcolm, Mimi We-
instein, Jim Jenks, Guests: Patty Jenks, Steve Wolf from Contech engineered Solutions.

Meeting called to order at 6 PM

1.   Minutes from August 19, 2014 were discussed, several changes were recom-
mended.  Will make changes and send out again.

2.   Reviewed the ditching and level of moisture on the south end of River Road.  Jim 
recommended using a laser to improve drainage on this section of road.  If there is 
good drainage the ground road will be more stable.

3.  Steve Wolf, Contech Engineered Solutions has been invited to discuss bridge and 
culvert alternatives.   Discussed plate structures, precast concrete structures.  Dis-
cussed projects they have done in NH and VT.   

4.  Recommendations: Obtain borings for River Road Bridge over Grant Brook.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM

Next meeting September 16, 2014

Respectfully submitted by

/s/ Susan MacKenzie
    !


